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To: All Providers Participating in the Nebraska Medicaid Program  
From: Jeremy Brunssen, Interim Director  
Date: July 14, 2020 
Re: Chiropractic Coverage Changes 

This provider bulletin is being issued to notify Medicaid providers of changes to Chiropractic services. 

Effective January 1, 2020, Nebraska Medicaid has removed the limitations for maximum number of 

chiropractic visits for adults and children as deemed medically necessary and expanded coverage guidelines 

consistent within the scope of practice for chiropractors. Chiropractic visits are limited to one per day. X-rays 

are limited to one per 12-month period.  

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact Aaron Reece at (402) 471-9384, or via email at: 

DHHS.MLTCPhysicalHealth@nebraska.gov. Health plans should also copy their contract manager.  

Provider Bulletins, such as this one, are posted on the DHHS website at http://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Medicaid-
Provider-Bulletins.aspx. Please subscribe to the page to help you stay up to date about new Provider 
Bulletins. 
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